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 A One Day National level Workshop on “Software Testing” was held in our 

College Organized by Department of Information Technology & CSI Student Branch on 

28.02.2014. 

 
Inauguration - Left to Right - P.Sudhakaran -  HOD / IT Mr.A.Ajmal Khan -  Resource Person, 

Mr.K.Sathishkumar -  Resource Person, Mr. C. Selvakumar - Co-ordinator. 
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 The Inauguration of the Workshop began with Prayer Song followed by Welcome 

Address by A. Zakkiya, Final Year IT Student. 

 

The Session – I began with the lecture by Resource Person Ms. M. Vijayalakshmi, A.P, 

Department of Information Technology, Oxford Engineering College, Trichy. He 

delivered the lecture on “Introduction to Software Testing”. 

 

The Session – II began after Tea Break. The Resource Person Mrs. CP. Indumathy, 

Assistant Professor, Department of Computer Science, Anna University, BIT Campus, 

Trichy.  Took over the session and delivered the lecture on “Test planning, Policy 

Development, controlling & Monitoring”.          

 

 



 

The Session – III started after Lunch Break. The Resource Person Mr. A. Ajmal Khan, 

Alstech Infotech (Pvt) Ltd, Madurai. He delivered the lecture on “Software principles, 

Different types of Testing and Levels of Testing”. 

 

       

 

 The Workshop came to an end with Vote of Thanks delivered by                                     

V. Antony Praveen, Final year IT student.  

  

 

 

 



 

The Participation Certificates were distributed to the participants from various colleges  

by Resource Person Mr. A. Ajmal Khan, Resource Person  Mr. K.Sathiskumar,   Mr. C. 

Selvakumar Co-ordinator and  Mr.P.Sudhakaran , HOD/IT. The Feedback about the 

Workshop was collected from the participants and it was found to be Satisfactory.   

 

 

 

 

 


